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A note from Karen

RUGBY DEBT
CENTRE NEWS

Please celebrate with us, that for a
fifth month running, a local client
has gone DEBT FREE. That’s a total
of nine clients who have been
released from their burden of debt
this year. Praise God with us!
Plans are currently afoot to launch a
Debt Centre webpage. It will provide
visibility of our current serving
opportunities and any up-coming
events, as well as secure online
giving forms. Watch this space!
We are currently supporting 12
households in Rugby and took no
new clients in June.

CAP MONEY
COACHING

CLIENT’S SUMMER
EVENT

It’s time for our annual picnic event!
Clients are invited to join with their
Befrienders for activities and games
on Monday 12th August, 11.30-2pm,
at Hillmorton Recreation ground.

The next Money Coaching course is
beginning Friday 13th September,
10.30-12.30pm, running across 4
sessions, held fortnightly. Please
email Kate to book your free place at
moneycoachingrugby@gmail.com

scan mescan me
to donate!to donate!

As we step into Summer I am already  
looking forward expectantly to the
Autumn!! Plans are bubbling away for
CAP Rugby’s 15th Anniversary in
October - a fantastic opportunity to
celebrate and promote the work of our
Debt Centre. If you would like to get
involved with any of our fundraiser
events, please get in touch!

Summer Prayer Update

15th anniversary!

A full picnic is being provided by
local caterers, with plenty of time to
relax and chat with one another.
If you would like to sponsor a client
picnic lunch & gift bag (£8 each)
please click this link or scan the QR
code at the top of this newsletter!

This course will
help you take

control of your
finances and

develop essential
budgeting skills.

Held at Hill Street
Community

Centre, CV21 2NB

As we approach our 15th anniversary it is
with joy that we look back at God’s grace and
provision - to both our clients and team over
the years - and look forward to his blessings
and fruitfulness for the seasons to come.
To mark this event, and to raise much needed
funds, will be the launch of Debt Relief Day,
in September, followed by a Charity Gala in
March 2025.
Our target is to raise £15,000! This will fund
an additional Debt Coach for two years and
enable us to extend the reach of our free
Debt Help Service and Money Coaching in
and around Rugby.
Debt Relief Day, on Friday 25th October,
will be marked by willing volunteers:

Please continue to pray for:
our clients: those who are re-paying
debts; those who are awaiting
insolvency; those who are waiting for
their budget & advice, and our new
client awaiting his first appointment.
our client event: pray for God’s
blessing upon our day and for his
peace and love to be made known.

Could you raise £250 by wearing CAP logo
briefs (on your head) for a day?! If wearing
briefs sends your head into a spin, then
simply support this event by sharing it with
your friends and sponsoring our participants!
20 sponsored volunteers = 1 new Debt Coach
for a year.

wearing briefs for debt relief!

Our message is
this: Some things
in life are
embarrassing.
Getting help with
your debts isn’t
one of them.

UPCOMING DATES...
Aug: Monday 12th, 11.30-2pm Client’s
Summer Picnic, Hillmorton Rec. Ground

(next to Rogers Hall), CV21 4EN

Sept: Tuesday 3rd, 10.30-12pm Team
Drop In, RMCC, CV22 7TB

Sept: Wednesday 18th, 1-2.30pm Prayer
& Share, Paddox Methodist, CV22 5HD
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